
      

   MINUTES OF LONG RANGE PLANNING COMMITTEE 

HELD AT THE TOWN OF MERRILL COMMUNITY CENTER  

February 5, 2020 

 

 

Meeting called to order at 9:00A.M. by Town Chairman Mike Matushak.  

 

Present:  Town Chairman Mike Matushak and Members, Rodney Gutenberger, Scott 

Voigt, Larry Wenning, Jerry Lokemoen and Secretary Kay Tautges.   

  

Guest:  Jim Whittinghill, Eagle Waste Recycling, Inc.  Sales Manager 

                                               

AGENDA 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

None. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

Recycling:  Mr Whittinghill provided information and answered questions regarding  

curbside garbage collection & recycling pick-up service if Eagle Waste were to be a 

provider of this service. 

 

Chairman Matushak reported on information gathered from other townships who have 

recently contracted with services for curb-side pick-up. 

 

Secretary Tautges reported that the Town will still be able to apply for a recycling grant if 

the decision is made to change to curb-side collection service for Town residents instead 

of offering a drop-off sight for recycling. 

 

Todd Anderson, Assessor for the Town of Merrill will be present at the next meeting to 

answer questions committee members have in regard to number of properties assessed 

and the number of residential units in the Town etc. 

   

NEXT LONG RANGE PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING SET FOR MARCH 4, 

2020. 

 

Chairman adjourned meeting at 11:15 A.M. 

      ____________________ 

                                                                                    Kay Tautges, Secretary                                                                                     


